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2nd July, 1953

Steamer "ALSTERTOR".

We have received a request from the Owners
of this vessel Messrs. Fisser & v. Doornum asking
that the special survey due in September next be
deferred for one year or one half year.

The Owners state that they make this request
jn view of the present very unfavourable position of
the freight marke® and because they have a possibility
to employ the ship to good advantages

We have requested the Owners to state what
arrangements they can make for carrying out the
Boiler Survey which is now overdue.

Yours faithfully,

Wuaenculloos-

For the Surveyorse

The Secretary,
Londone
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